
ONLINE SAFETY 
TIPS FOR PARENTS OF PRIMARY AGED CHILDREN

Every Friday, any student at SSSC can attend a drop in Online Safety group to talk to
Mrs Hardy and two of our anti-bullying ambassadors with any questions or worries they
have. They can also access an online form via the school website, in the Pupil Zone
under Anti-Bullying. 
If you have any concerns or questions, please contact the school office who can help
direct you to your child’s form tutor.


